
From: Teresa Hayes
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Permit 5264-W
Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 7:03:20 AM

I ask you to deny the Reg. 5 permit for the C & H Hog facility in Newton County Arkansas.  By definition the
operation is a CAFO, with point-source pollution concerns.  
It is not worth the risk to the Buffalo River, not worth the risk of damage to the State of Arkansas.

Please deny the permit.

Tom Maly
HC 70 Box 561
Jasper, Arkansas  72641
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